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Police Arrest Three and Recover Guns in Robbery Series, Investigation Continues 

San Diego – Police have arrested three juveniles in connection with a series of armed 
robberies at local convenience stores across San Diego. On December 15th,  police made a 
traffic stop connected to the ongoing investigation. They arrested two 16-year-old males 
and a 14-year-old male who were connected to at least six cases in the City of San Diego.  

One of these suspects was also wanted in connection to the recent delivery driver robbery 
series. 

Officers recovered three firearms on the stop, including an AR-15 semi-automatic rifle. At 
least one of these firearms was an unserialized ghost gun. 

One of these suspects arrested was also in connection to the recent delivery driver robbery 
series. 

All three suspects were booked into Juvenile Hall; their identities are being withheld 
because of their age. 

Detectives continue to work these cases with allied law enforcement agencies.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Robbery Unit or 
they can call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 and remain anonymous.  
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